
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Girl Scout Troop 60080 Constructs and Installs New 
Friendship Benches in Cedarbrook Park  

 

After many service hours of hard work, creativity, and 
dedication, Girl Scout Troop 60080 unveils new friendship 
benches to compliment the butterfly garden at Cedarbrook 
Park recently completed by another Girl Scout Troop.  The 

troop members independently found the bench design 
online, funded the project, and constructed the benches. 

 

On behalf of the Bridgewater Township Community, 
Mayor Hayes thanks Girl Scout Troop 60080 for aiding in 
the beautification efforts of Cedarbrook Park and for our 

residents, and encourages all to visit the garden soon. 
 


